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Friday 26 April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As part of our commitment to a broad and balanced curriculum, we are pleased to announce 

that on Friday 14th June, Leazemoor will take part in a class trip linked to our science curriculum.  

This will be delivered through a visit to Bristol University Botanical Gardens. 

  
The cost of this trip is £21.00 per child. This includes coach transport, entrance to the gardens 
and the educational workshop session. 
  
Children will need to bring a packed lunch, or you can order a school packed lunch through 
School Gateway. They will need a refillable water bottle. 
 
Pupils will need to wear school uniform.  Please pack a waterproof jacket and provide a small 
backpack to carry their things. 
  
Please make payment as soon as possible on School Gateway. If you would like to join us as a 
parent/carer helper, please email the school office office@heps.ppat365.org.   
 

Kind regards,  

  

Mrs Kenchington  

Leazemoor Class Teacher 
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